
Every Child Deserves a Chance to Swim 

Adapted Swim Lessons are coming to the Lakefront Park!  

We will be introducing this new and inclusive  

program second session (beginning July 8th). 

  

We provide a flexible schedule and personal lessons to 

ensure that everyone has an opportunity to learn how 

to be safe and enjoy their time in the water.  

 

 

Interested? Email lfpsupervisor@gpwmi.us to arrange a time 

to meet with Miss Molly, our Head Instructor.  

Meetings will be held by appointment next Tuesday, July 2 from 10am-2pm and 

Wednesday, July 3 from 2pm-6pm. 

 

We look forward to helping make the pool a more inclusive place for all!  

 Children given an 

opportunity to learn water 

safety and swimming skills. 

 Certified Red Cross 

instructors provide guidance 

and swim instruction to 

children of all abilities. 

 No prior swim experience 

needed.  

 Parent or guardian must be 

present on deck at all times.  
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